
THE BARN CUSTOMER NOTICE
In an� cipa� on of upcoming renova� ons at the Barn, 
whereby the “Old Barn Building” will be replaced, we would 
like to inform our customers of two upcoming changes:

1) Blow Out Sale – in the “Old” Barn building will 
commence on Saturday, September 7th and will 
con� nue un� l renova� ons commence, which we 
an� cipate will be the beginning of October.

2) Dona� on Drop Off  Days – commencing Monday, 
September 16th, dona� on days will be changed to 
Monday and Wednesday mornings ONLY from 9 am 
– 11 am.  This will con� nue un� l a� er the renova� on 
project is completed, which is es� mated to be approx. 
eight months. In addi� on, during this � me, we will 
not be accep� ng large items (ie: large furniture/beds/
couches/large tv’s, etc.) 

As there will be fewer parking spaces and only one entry/exit 
gate during the construc� on, we ask for your pa� ence and as 
always, your con� nued patronage.

Barn Sale Days: 
Tuesdays/Thursdays/Saturdays 9 am – 2 pm
Telephone: 236-3155 


